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Dear Sirs 
 
IMPROVEMENT NOTICE 
SECTION 62 PUBLIC SERVICES REFORM (SCOTLAND) ACT 2010 (“the Act”) 
 
Social Care and Social Work Improvement Scotland (hereinafter referred to as “the Care 
Inspectorate”) has concluded that North Inch House, 99 Hay Street, Perth, PH1 5HS is not 
operating in accordance with the requirements of Regulations made under the Act.  The Care 
Inspectorate hereby gives you notice that unless there is a significant improvement in provision of 
the service, it intends to make a proposal to cancel your registration in terms of section 64 of the 
Act.  The nature of the improvements to be made, and the period within which they must be 
made, are specified below. 
 
 
Improvement 
 
1. By 20 August 2021, you must keep people safe from harm by administering medication 

safely.  In particular, but not exclusively: 
 
a) You must create a complete, accurate, and consistent auditable record of all prescribed 

medication entering, administered or destroyed, and leaving the service.  (The audit trail 
and stock control must be enhanced by recording on the MAR the amount of medication 
carried forward to the start of each new cycle). 

b) Where a regular medicine is not given as prescribed a reason for this must be clearly 
annotated on the MAR chart. 
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